
05 Feb 2025 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
CID-2025-061 

EXIT AND SUSTAINABILITY PLANNING WORKSHOP OF SAVE THE CHILDREN 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned 
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads Concerned 

1. Relative to the letter from Save the Children on the Exit and Sustainability
Workshop, all identified participants are enjoined to attend.

2. All the necessary details of the said activity are stipulated in the attached letter
of invitation.

3. Traveling expenses incurred relative to this activity may be chargeable against
local funds of the concerned schools subject to the usual accounting and auditing
rules and regulations. Other necessary expenses such as accommodation and food
inclusive of the training period are sponsored by Save the Children.

4. For inquiries, contact John Jerson Constantino at 09285059602.

5. For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RUTH L. ESTACIO PhD, CESO V 
 Schools Division Superintendent  

Encl.: As stated 
Reference: As stated 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index 
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